
  ST BERNARD’S PARISH 
Telephone: 4472 4153 

P.O. Box 3220, Batehaven, 2536. 

Email: Batemansbay@cg.org.au 

Website: www.cg.org.au/batemansbay 

Office Hours: 9am to 2pm Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

Parish Priest: Fr. Martins Aloga      Assistant Priest : Fr. Dominic Byrne. 

St Bernards Primary School: ‘That All May Be One’. Principal: Jacqueline Heffernan. 

Carroll College: ‘Learning For Life”. Principal: Steve Bath 

 

Fr Martins:: Tue, Thur, 

Sat Sun  Bay. 

Mon, Weds, Fri, 

Moruya   

 

Fr Dom:  Mon, Wed, Fri 

Bay. Tue, Thur, Sat, Sun in 

Moruya 

Please pray for the people 

who are sick in our Parish   

especially Rae Fishlock,  

Mary Henderson, Leanna 

Corbin, Michelle Blake, Yettie 

deGraaf, James Lee, Denis Johnson, 

Michael Garrety,  Betty O’Neill,  

Dianne Hantas , Evelyn Freiburger, 

Kath Corbin  

(New names for prayer may be  

added  to the book in the sacristy) 

REST IN PEACE 

We pray for those who have 

departed this life   

Peter Baird, Gizella Bowmak-

er, Nick Capolupo,  Marga-

ret Kempton, Phil Dryden, 

Brian Fitzroy, Norma Sned-

don, Frank Byrne, Ashley 

Kevin Cullen ,Beverly Burnes. 

Reg Clarke & Ivan Hropic 

 THIS WEEK: 3-8th April 

Monday: 2:           9am Mass  
 

Tuesday  3:   9am Mass  in Convent 

 

Wednesday 4:   9am Mass 

 
         

Thursday  5:         9am  Mass  

  
       

Friday 6:   9:15 Mass Anointing of  

      the sick  

 
   

Saturday  7:  9am Mass  

    6pm Vigil Mass  

      

Sunday 8:  9am Mass 
      
Adoration is on First Friday of the Month at 

5:30pm. Mass is also celebrated every first  

Saturday of the Month at 9am. 

Reconciliation every Saturday  5pm 
ROSTERS FOR    9-13 April 

Church Cleaning:    Bianca & Monica     
Welcome:  

6pm:  David Ebejer 

9am :  Jean McClelland 
Readers 

6pm:  Margaret Bridges, Mick & Chris Lowe 

9am:   Matthew , Sienna Klarica, Anne Brown 
Extraordinary Ministers 
6pm:   David Gorzalka, Jo Wain, Catherine 

 Brownlie 

9am :   Colleen Connell, Margaret Harris, Tara 

Cashman, Joe O’Sullivan  

Computer screen    

6pm:    Daniel Coffey,  

9am:     Tony Priest   

Morning Tea:  Cashman/ Toyer  family 

Childrens Liturgy:   8th April Michael Nicoletti 
 

 

PROJECT COMPASSION - PRAYER FOR 
LENT 

God of all peoples and nations, you accompany us 
on our Lenten journey. May we learn to walk your 
way of justice and compassion with all your 
people. In a special way, we keep in mind the 
children, youth, women and men around the world 
who are most vulnerable to extreme poverty and 
injustice.  
In this Year of Youth, may we support young 
people as they recognise that through their efforts, 
their desire to change and their generosity they too 
are participating in the building of a better world. 
Bless our prayers, our fasting and our Lenten gifts 
to Project Compassion. 
Through these actions, may our hearts be open to 
receive your grace as we work towards a just 
future for all your creation.   Amen 

 

Come Cruising on the Clyde  BBECET (high 

school scripture) up the Clyde. SAT 7th April 

4.30pm, $55.  

Contact Angela 44721099  

 

   EASTER MESSAGE 

 
The recent fires at Tathra have brought great destruction to properties and immense 
trauma to this close coastal community in our Archdiocese. It reminds us all that we 
are in a passing world as pilgrims on a journey to the Father’s heavenly home.  
 
This Easter time can help us all re-focus on the things that will never end. In Jesus 
Christ, our pilgrim leader, “we have this hope, and sure and steadfast anchor of the 
soul.” (Hebrew 6/19)  
 
As we pray for the fragile township of Tathra, we place all our wounded fragilities in 
the Risen Wounds of our Saviour, Jesus -our Risen Lord -and the true compass in our 
distracted world.  
 
ARCHBISHOP CHRISTOPHER PROWSE . 
 
 

There will be a leaving collection after Mass this 
weekend  in St Bernard's. 

 

Catholic Voice visited the community of Tathra and met some 

of the victims, and members of the community. Although 

many are rallying in support of the Tathra community, there is 

still more that needs to be done.  Financial donations are the 

most effective way to quickly provide the right kind of 

assistance to people who need it most.      

Please support Vinnies Tathra appeal. 

Vinnies website: https://www.vinnies.org.au/donate#!state=act&appeal=74 

  

 

   Baptisms for Hugo and Isaac 

We warmly welcome our families who are bringing 

their children for  Baptism this weekend.  We support 

you in prayer as you  journey in faith. 

 

R.C.I.A. The Inauguration of our R.C.I.A team will be at 

9am Mass 8th April . 

Those who are interested in becoming a candidate for the program  are most 

welcome to come along or you can call the office 44724153 

R.C.I.A process will begin 18th April at 7pm in meeting room. 

 

Divine Mercy Sunday 

Mass will be held  Sacred 

Heart, Moruya 

3pm  Sunday 8th April 

All  Welcome 

https://www.vinnies.org.au/donate#!state=act&appeal=74

